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Dear Veolia Customer, 
 
Veolia regularly tests your drinking water for dozens of potential contaminants as required by federal and 
state law to ensure the safety of our public water system. Testing conducted on July 26, 2023, revealed 
the presence of perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA) and perfluorooctane sulfonic acid (PFOS) just above the 
established regulatory standard of 10 parts per trillion (ppt).  
 
However, granular activated carbon (GAC) treatment which targets PFAS contaminants has been 
installed and actively performing as of August 15, 2023, at the Veolia Forest Park-London Bridge 
drinking water facility in coordination with the Putnam County Department of Health. 
 
To ensure the effectiveness of this treatment against PFAS contaminants, additional samples were 
collected on September 18, 2023, and results for PFOA and PFOS were both non detect, thus confirming 
treatment effectiveness. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please also find additional information at: 

● https://nywq.veolianorthamerica.com/ 

● https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/drinking-water-health-advisories-pfoa-and-

pfos 

● https://www.health.ny.gov/environmental/water/drinking/docs/water_supplier_fact_sheet_new_mc

ls.pdf 

● For more information, please contact Veolia Water at 877-452-4721 or mail to 162 Old Mill Road, 

West Nyack, NY 10994. You can also contact the Putnam County Department of Health at (845) 

808-1390. 
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